January 13, 2020

The Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met at the Western Sizzlin Restaurant for the January meeting.

Prior to the meeting start, a video about homebrew projects was shown. Two additional videos were
planned for after meeting viewing.

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm by vice president Earl Hulce KB8HRG.
Introductions were made by 23 members and guests.

Minutes of the November meeting were read by John W8IDW.
No minutes of the December meeting were recorded.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane NSMOW. Four fruit baskets were sent to shutin members.

The 50-50 drawing of $15.50 nwas won by Dave NSNWV .

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

None.

NEW BUSINESS:

Jonathan Palmer — Jim (Jep) Palmers grandson has applied for and received K8BOT for his call.
Jonathan submitted a completed application for membership and after motion by Lynn Palmer N8IIM
and second by Jane Hulce N8MOW was voted into membership.

Dan Betts WV8X generated discussion of the new shelter located in the immediate proximity to the
cabin at Ft Boreman and the Klub's field day plans. The Klub should reserve the shelter in addition to
the cabin for operations.

MISC:

Brief discussion regarding rasberry pi & arduino type projects — web resources.

The motion was made by Bob KB8EFB, to adjourn the meeting at 7:01 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded



